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Dear Parent/Carer/ Driver 
 
We would like you to know that in Primary 4 we are concerned about our safety around the 
school car park.  We are getting worried and annoyed about the choices drivers are making. 
 
Please do not park on the zig zag lines as you might not see us crossing the road.  We don’t 
want anyone hurt and it makes us feel uncertain when to cross as we can’t see past the cars 
parked here. 
 
Also please don’t sit with your engine on because it is polluting the air and it does make it a 
noisier place for us to try and find our friends and family. 
 
We do know that the car park is small but some of us could walk a little more to school.  We 
could walk from the park and use the crossing with our friends.   
 
Thank you for listening to us and we hope our car park can be safer for everyone to use. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Primary 4T 
 


